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Prudent and Thrifty

Given the limited size of our annual budget allocation and the other financial resources we are in an era that requires us to take special heed of Herb Costner's policy on prudent and thrifty spending habits in the department.  Please take a minute to review these guidelines.

1.  UPS, Federal Express or other priority mail charged to the departmental budget must be kept to a minimum and should only be used if there are no other options for mailing your packages.  Please see either me or Michele if you have need to use priority mail services.  A more extensive document describing mailing services is attached.

2.  When feasible and appropriate, please use E-mail rather than long distance calling or the U.S. mail. 

 3.  Use of the U.S. mail (on the departmental postage budget number) should be prudent and thrifty.  Graduate students should not charge postage to the department and should seek authorization from the Main Office staff in special circumstances

 4.  Limited office supplies are available to the faculty and staff.  Graduate students who are teaching may also access supplies (such as paper, pens, and pencils) that are needed to perform teaching functions.  These supplies are located in the Main Office.  Please take only what you need (e.g., do not take a full box of highlighters or diskettes if you only need 1) so that we can effectively manage the supply stock and budget.

5.  Xeroxing should be directly related to instruction (or scholarly work in the case of faculty).  To decrease paper usage, please make double-sided copies for multiple-page copy jobs whenever possible.  If xeroxing on transparencies or colored paper, please check the paper trays to be sure that you have removed all the extra sheets so that we can minimize waste.

FACULTY ONLY:

6.  While most xeroxing should be done here in the Department, faculty may have occasion to xerox at various copy centers on campus (e.g., in Suzallo).  Please limit your copy center charges to $10 per month.  If your charges to the department budget exceed $10 in any given month, you will be asked to pay the excess.  This is not an "allocation" of $10 per month to each faculty member; it is a threshold amount, and you should not plan to hit the threshold every month.  If you anticipate higher charges for clearly justifiable purposes, request a waiver in advance (from me or Michele).  

7.  Long distance telephone charges (including FAX) will be monitored monthly, and these charges should only be made by the faculty.  Faculty who have a non-department budget that can be used for these charges should be sure to use the U-Watts access number that is linked to that budget.  Charges to the department budget that exceed $15 in any given month will need to be reimbursed.  Again, $15 is the threshold amount and not an allocation.  Exceptions can be discussed with the Chair.
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